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1 April 2021 

PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We have scheduled a Parent/Teacher interview afternoon to allow you to consult with the teachers of your 

son/daughter.  This has been arranged for Tuesday 27th April 2021.  On this day, from 3:30 pm until           

7:00 pm, teachers will be available for interview by appointment.  Interviews will be conducted in the 

Mareeba SHS Hall and are of 10 minutes duration.   

To co-ordinate the interviews we have employed an online booking system to assist parents in securing 

their preferred interview times. The procedure is as follows: 

• If you wish to see any of your child’s teachers, you need to secure an appointment time using 
this system.  If you do not have access to the internet, you can call the school office to make your 
appointment. 

• The booking system will only be accessible from 1 Apr 2021 5.00 pm through to 25th Apr 2021 
midnight.  No interview requests will be accepted outside of these times.  This allows for the 
teachers to prepare themselves for the scheduled interviews. 

• To access the online booking system go to the school website at https://mareebashs.eq.edu.au 
and click the ‘Quicklink’ for 'Parent-Teacher-Interviews (Online Booking)'.  Scroll to the bottom 
of the webpage for the ‘Quicklink’. 

• Attached are a set of instructions to take you through how to make your booking. 

• COVID-19 Restrictions (See attached) 

 

Teachers may request an interview with you if they feel there is a matter of importance which should be 

discussed.  Please refer to your child’s Semester 1 2021 report where a parent interview may have been 

requested.   

We strongly encourage your child to accompany you to the interview as this often assists to clarify items 

during discussion and establishing goals for the coming semester.  

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Scott Whybird 
 
 
 
G:\Coredata\Office\_Students\Exams\2021\Parent-Teacher evening Semester 1 2021.docx 
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How to book your Parent/Teacher interviews 

 

NOTE: Information entered into this booking system is outside of the school's network and therefore under the 

privacy information policy of the website sobs.com.au – their policy states that they will not disclose this 

information to any other party, and nor will the information be used for any other purpose than managing 

these interviews. 

 

1. Visit the school website (https://mareebashs.eq.edu.au), scroll to the bottom of the home page and click 
on the link for 'Parent/Teacher interviews (Online Booking)' bottom right had side. 

 

 

 

2. Type in your email address  
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3. Enter your name and contact 

details 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4. Enter your child’s full name 

and select year level from the 

drop down menu  

 

 

 

 

 

5. Click on the ‘Book Interviews’ 

box to book your interviews  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6. Select all teachers you require 

interviews with by ticking the 

box 
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7. Scroll and select available slots 

with each staff member.  The 

green slots are available.  Gray 

slots are unavailable.  As you 

click slots they will turn pink and 

your child's name will appear in 

the slot.  You will only be able 

to book once with each teacher, 

and only once in each time slot.  

Ideally you want to select 

interview slots that are 

chronological so that you can 

move from one interview to the 

next without having to wait 

around.  Once you have 

selected your interview slots 

click the 'Save' button. 

 

 

 

8. Once selected you have the 

option of emailing or printing 

your interview booking times.  If 

you select the email option the 

schedule is sent to the email 

address you initially entered 

 

 

 

COVID-19 RESTRICTIONS 
 

Due to COVID-19 regulations only one adult can be in attendance at the interviews plus the student. 
 
We cannot allow non Mareeba SHS students to attend on this afternoon (ie primary school aged or lower). 
 
The waiting area will be outside of the hall and all people entering will need to sanitise their hands. 
 
If you are sick, you will not be able to attend the interviews. 
 
There will be no refreshments on offer and we highly recommend that you bring your own water bottle if 
required. 
 
Thank you for helping us to abide by government guidelines in relation to COVID-19. 
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